
747 BRANIFF PLACE N601BN FIRST CLASS SEATS HAVE BEEN FULLY RESTORED - The 
magnificent set of First Class Blue Suite seats from Braniff International Boeing 747-127 
N601BN have been completely restored. The original leather, which was badly damaged, has 
been replaced with leather from Argentina from the same tannery that provided the original 
leather to Braniff in 1977.  

Every mechanical aspect of both chairs has been repaired. The seat recliners work perfectly 
and the serving trays have been repaired and stow away smoothly. 

A special reveal will be held during an upcoming event on April 27, 2019. The seats will be 
revealed on all of our social media outlets, including Facebook, on April 28, 2019. A video will 
also be included of the reveal. 

Braniff Airways Foundation 

Copyright 1983 2019 

Photo: Braniff Airways Foundation 

Braniff International Heritage Archives 

 


